
Post Lockdown Covid-19 Guidelines for use of RLSAS Archery Facilities 
 
In line with the Government's easing of Covid-19 Restrictions the RLSAS archery 
range will be returning to the pre Covid-19 rules, regulations and risk assessments, 
all of which are available on the RLSAS web site, along with some sensible 
guidelines as given below. 
 

 If you have recently been to the club and then test positive for Covid-19, can 
you please inform the Secretary of this fact. 

 If you arrive at the club and subsequently feel unwell, please leave the club 
immediately and if you take a test which proves positive, inform the club 
Secretary. 

 Online Booking is no longer a requirement. The "Signing in" book will be put 
back in place in the club house and ALL members must sign in when they 
arrive at the club and sign out before leaving the club. 

 The club house is now open for members to use - wearing of a mask inside 
the clubhouse is down to individuals to do as they see fit, but it is 
recommended that members do wear one if there are more than a couple of 
people inside. 

 Target faces and pins are now available inside the club house together with 
the rangefinder and arrow puller 

 Hand sanitiser and disinfectant wipes will still be available for all members to 
use and will be provided by the club. 

 The benches are available outside for members to put their kit together on, 
once you have done this please remove your bags so others can make use of 
them. 

 Flags are to be put out as per normal rules. 
 Three bosses only are to remain on the field - if more are brought onto the 

field of play then bosses must be removed so that only three remain when you 
leave, irrespective of whether you brought them on or not. 

 Be prepared to share bosses with other archers, but only if you feel 
comfortable with this, and please ask the person who is on the target before 
doing so. If they decline, respect it. 

It is for all archers to try and make the club as safe and as welcoming as they can for 
themselves and other members. Please respect other members' right to wear a 
mask should they wish and also to respect their personal space. 
 


